
I The BOSONEIPVIEDC To VIPER832@ml.com 
Sent by: Loretta M 

' )i FearnRS~on/PvtEDC cc Cindy L KsekPVEDC@TCP, Cynthia C 
Jahnson/PVIEDC@TCP 

bee 

Subject Re: Development on Uplands Way and Mdcolm ~ i x o n m  

Mr. Proud: 

Thank you for your comments and suggestions on this proposed project. I will see that Supervisor Dupmy 
and the Board Clerk receive your ernail. 

Loretta Featherston 
Assistant to Supervisor Qupray 
Distnct 1 
Phone: ( 530) 621-5650 
Fax: / 530) 622-3645 
E-'Mail bosone@co.eldorado.ca.us 

V1PER832@aol.com 

VIPER832@aol,oom 

08122/200& 0552 PM To bosone@co eldorado.ca.us 

CC 

Subject Development an Uplands Way and Malcolm Dixon 

I wanted to write this to inform you of my and my neighbor's opposition to the rezone 
and development of this area. 

i request that you and alf of the BOS drive to the Noflh Uplands Way Cul-De-Sac to see 
where this new road would be an the quiet street end. The idea to dump all of the new 
traffic into a very quiet area is disturbing, The traffic h'azards alone will deny this project. 
The destmction of ag open space and oak woodland and wildlife will deny this project. 
The fact that Malcolm Dixon is a 20 foot wide no center-line road should deny this 
project. 

The only viable access is Salmon Falls Road. The very safety of the residents demand 
a no-vote on the Farren project. The 5 acre zoning must be maintained here. I request 
that the BOS drive these areas and then we are confident that projects will receive a No 
vote. 

Sincerely, 

David Proud and residents of Uplands and Peggy Lane 


